THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education
FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE:
December 21, 2023
SUBJECT:
SOCIAL MEDIA LITIGATION with BRYANT LAW CENTER
FACTS/DISCUSSION:
The students across our nation including students within the Hardin County School district have all been negatively affected by social media.   Social media companies' studied efforts to induce young people to compulsively use their products - Instagram, Facebook, TikTok, Snapchat, and YouTube. Borrowing heavily from the behavioral and neurobiological techniques used by slot machines and exploited by the cigarette industry, these companies deliberately embedded in their products an array of design features aimed at maximizing youth engagement to drive advertising revenue. These companies know children are in a developmental stage that leaves them particularly vulnerable to the addictive effects of these features. They target children anyway, in pursuit of additional profit. These efforts have negatively impacted the instructional day in our schools and contributed to a mental health crisis.  By joining in the litigation against the social media companies, we can recoup and increase our ability to meet the needs of our students who need mental health assistance.  
RECOMMENDATION: 
I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the contract with Bryant Law Center to represent Hardin County Schools against Social Media Companies. 

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the contract with Bryant Law Center to represent Hardin County Schools against Social Media Companies.
